
Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about some important security 

measures that will be implemented in our building starting next month. 

New Security Measures: 

• Installation of additional CCTV cameras in common areas. 

• Access control systems for all entrances. 

• Regular security patrols during night hours. 

We believe these measures will enhance the safety and security of our community. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Property Management Company]  

[Contact Information] 


